WFWP Malta's UN Women’s Days 2018 observed by service at St. Vincent De Paul
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We celebrated UN Women’s Days 2018 with a difference by visiting, offering flowers and sharing a
friendly chat as a show of empathy as well as to help inspire bedridden, elderly ladies’ residents at the St.
Vincent De Paul Residence in Malta.

We wanted to help raise the morale and show appreciation to a representative section of women who have
in the past dedicated their lives to raise good families and good citizens for our country.
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